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Bismarck Assistive Technology Lab hosts open house  
Disability Employment Awareness Month event showcases solutions for 
injured workers 
 
BISMARCK, N.D. - The North Dakota Department of Human Services’ Rehabilitation 
Consulting and Services office in Bismarck is celebrating National Disability 
Employment Awareness Month by hosting an open house at its Solutions Using 
Assistive Technology Lab on Tues., Oct. 30, 2007, from 3 to 6 p.m. The lab is located at 
West Central Human Service Center in the Prairie Hills Plaza, 1237 Divide Ave.,  
Suite 1B.  
 
Rehabilitation consultants will provide demonstrations, product information and 
purchasing sources on the latest assistive technology available for the workplace 
including software, office equipment, and furniture.   
 
Established in 2001, the lab is a resource for individuals with disabilities and employers.  
People can try equipment that helps address computer access, hearing, vision, 
learning, memory, and organization issues.  
 
For more information, contact rehabilitation consultants Cheryl Hess at 701-328-8816 or 
Tammy King at 701-328-8804. 
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